
Troubleshooting
Skype shows a warning: We want to let you know that your
evaer.exe application will stop working with Skype starting

in December 2013
Skype has recently announced that it would no longer support the desktop API by the end of
2013, this will render all add-on products based on the Skype desktop API will stop working.

If you use the Skype version 6.9, you may get that warning message. But, Please don't worry!
Evaer will continue to record your Skype audio and video calls, save Skype video
message and Skype voicemail as well as before. You just need keep your Evaer call
recorder up to date.
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